
 

Dear Oak Class, 

This week we are going to look at polar bears and penguins. 

I have put some ideas for you on the new planning grid.  

I have really enjoyed seeing what you have all been doing so please keep sending 
me lots of pictures. 

Take care and have fun. 

See you soon 

Lots of love 

Miss Hillman.  


